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Re: Lit:ensing Application (alcohol and entertainment)

Clir Judith Cooper <jcooper@hillingdon.gov.uk> 23 July 2014 19:03
To: lan Meens <imeens@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Cc: Clir Keith Burrows <kburrows@hillingdon.gov.uk>, Clir Tony Burles <tburles@hillingdon.gov.uk>

Hello lan,
| would like to object to the Licensing Application for The 3 Steps at The Coachman's on the grounds of

» prevention of crime and disorder
+ the prevention of public nuisance

I have received complaints from residents about rowdy behaviour in the early hours when customers are
leaving the premises,. They do not go straight to their vehicles but "hang around” in groups which, as well as
being noisy, are perceived as threatening and give rise to suspicions about drug use.

Some anti-social behaviour, eg urinating in front garden has been mentioned.
There is already considerable noise from the premises which breaches residents rights to "the quiet
enjoyment of their property", and results in loss of sleep as well as being unable to enjoy their gardens when

music is being played. Any extension of the License would clearly cause significant problems for neighbours.

Judith Cooper
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Re: Licensing Application (alcohol and entertainment)

Clir Keith Burrows <kburrows @hillingdon.gov.uk> 16 July 2014 18:49
To; lan Meens <imeens@hillingdon.gov.uk=>
Cc: Clir Tony Burles <tbur|es@hlllmgd0n gov.uk>, ClIr Judith Cooper <jcooper@hillingdon.gov.uk>

Dear lan

As Ward Councillor | am against this application to increase the hours
and also the removal of the condition on use of the patio the hours
and condition on the patio are there for a reason this public house is
in a very built up area with housing very close to its vicinity and |

feel this application could lead to increased noise and anti social
kehaviour in the area and | oppose this being granted.

Regards

Clir Keith Burrows

Qant frems maur iDadAd
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Re: Licensing Application (alcohol and entertainment)

Clir Tony Burles <tburdes@hillingdon.gov.uk> 17 July 2014 20:18
To: Clir Keith Bumows <kburrows@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Cc: lan Meens <imeens@hillingdon.gov.uk>, Clir Judith Cooper <jcooper@hillingdon.gov.uk=>

Dear lan

| am also against this application it is totally inappropriate for this location and will only lead to an increase in
noise and other problems for local residents

Regards



